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PUBLIC NOTICE NO: 4066
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR LICENSING OF TRAILER PARKS (HOLDING BAYS) TO SERVE LAGOS PORT COMPLEX AND TIN-
CAN ISLAND PORT COMPLEX

(A) INTRODUCTION
The Nigerian Ports Authority (NPA) hereby invites reputable and competent trailer park owners/operators to submit Expression of
Interest (EOI) documents for the issuance of licenses to deploy their facilities as holding bays for trucks calling at Lagos Port Complex
(LPC) and Tin-Can Island Port Complex (TCIPC). The facilities must be within Lagos State or the immediate environs.

Would you like to view the full content? Login Not yet a Member Join Now

Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here

https://etenders.com.ng/login/
https://etenders.com.ng/membership-account/membership-levels/
https://chat.whatsapp.com/BMZR8XmkEajDYRbhdrT9VP

